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The Nebula  

Dear Parents 
Please make sure that you keep checking the newsletter 
to keep up to date with all the events that are going on in 
school up until the end of term. We will do our best to 
send reminder texts and emails and of course we will 
keep adding any information on our weekly newsletter.   
 
Stars of the Week! 
Congratulations to the Stars of the week– wonderful 
work and attitudes shown; what brilliant role models we 
have in our school.  No year 6 this week as they are out 
on a trip. 
5JS  Tom Fiddy 
5JS Luca Colebrook 
5GS Will Morgan 
5GS Anais Vincent 
4N  Emilio Williams 
4N   Erin Langeskov 
4C   Miley Banham 
4C Ryan Littlefield 
3E   Shiloh Horth 
3E   Isobel Maslen 
3C   Finn Dann 
3C   Lily Frizell-Taylor 
 
Golden Book! 
The following children were put into the Golden Book for 
amazing work that has astonished, astounded and 
amazed their teachers. Huge congratulations to the 
following children: 
Ottilie Roelofs-Storie 
Daisy Harris 
Jacob Delf 
 
Attendance Cup 
5GS won the attendance cup for the week before half 
term with an attendance of 98.62% - Well done!  
 
Maths Champions 
Congratulations to our Maths Champions who have 
completed their Times Tables Master Sheets 
Phoebe Fuller 
 
Key Dates 
Thurs 13th June - Free Karate Taster Sessions  
Fri 14th June - Sing Up at St Andrews Hall  
Thurs 20th June - New Intake Evening Yr 2 at 7pm  
Tues 25th June - Yr 6 Fashion Show 10:00-11:00am  
Mon 1st July - City Sports at UEA 
Tues 2nd July - City Sports at UEA 
Thurs 4th July - City Sports at UEA  
Fri 5th July - SkillForce Ceremony Day Yr 5  
Fri 12th July - Sports Day 
Week/B Monday 15th July - Assertive Mentoring  
Thurs 18th July - Year 6 Leavers Show 7pm  
Fri 19th July - Summer Fair 3:30-6pm  
Tues 23rd July - Celebration Assembly at 9:00am  
Tues 23rd July - End of Year Disco! 6:00-8:30pm 
Wed 24th July - Last Day of Term  
Thurs 25th July to Wed 4th Sept - Summer Holiday  

Ice Polls for Sale! Lolly for your Lolly! 
All next week Mrs Connelly will be selling ice polls at 
break time for 25p each! All the money raised will go 
towards Prostate Cancer UK so bring along your money 
and treat yourself to a well-earned summer snack. Many 
Thanks for your support.  
 

 
 
 
Open the Book 
This weeks ‘Open the Book’ collective worship focused 
on the last meal that Jesus ate before he died. It was a 
Passover meal where he shared bread and wine with his 
friends. In churches today it is called Holy Communion 
or Mass or The Lord’s Supper or the Eucharist. It is a 
time when Christians come together as a family to 
remember the death of Jesus. This story promoted an 
understanding of the school’s Christian value of ‘Love’, 
through encouraging the children to think about their 
friends and family who may be far away and who they 
may not see very often.  
 
Tri Golf Tournament 
On Thursday 6th June, we took 10 year 4 children to a 
Tri Golf tournament at Norfolk Premier Golf Club 
(Blofield). All the children were impeccably behaved and 
represented the school to a very high standard. Indeed, 
Sophie Lee was the only child at the entire tournament 
to hit a special bullseye target! The results are pending 
so watch this space! Well done. Mr Eastwood. 
 

 

TALK HOMEWORK & 

‘WOW’ WORDS 

 
Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and 
‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for 
your support.  
 
We are trying to help all our children develop excellent 
speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them 
with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then 
they can’t write it either!” 
 
Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child 
about the questions below; 
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It's time to get excited because the Women's World 
Cup starts today!  It's being hosted by France 
between 7 June and 7 July and will be live on the 
BBC.  What sports do you enjoy? Do you do any 
extreme sports, and are there any sports you would 
love to try?  Talk about this and see what you can 
come up with. 
 

Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is 
 

Competition 
 

(contest, tournament, match, game, round, heat, fixture,  
event, meet, encounter) 

 
 
In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our 
vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them 
more interesting! 
 
Please encourage your child to use this WOW word, in 
the right context, as much as possible. 

 The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be 
set every Friday in the newsletter; children will 
then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on  Friday 
afternoon. 

 We will encourage the children to use the WOW 
word throughout the week. 

 
 
Please do not hesitate to come into school and speak to 
me or another member of staff if you have any questions 
or concerns. Have a great week! 
 
Mrs K Connelly 
 
 


